
MUSIC TO ROCK YOUR SOCKS OFF, 

ALL ON TOP A SLAP UP FEED. 
 

A most enjoyable evening took place at the Shed last Friday 
with a good number of members, partners and guests attend-
ing. We enjoyed an excellent BBQ complete with salads and 
exotic deserts. Afterwards an enthusiastic audience listened to 
a great selection of songs and instrumentals played by Geoff 
and the Boys. No less than 3 encores were demanded. The 
evening was organised by the social committee as part of their  
plan to provide more social events for members. Many thanks 
to them and the helpers.  
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